
 

 
Key Stage 2 Sports Day Update – Friday 14th June 

 
Dear Parent/carers, 
 
I write to you this afternoon to share with you an update regarding Sports day on Monday 17th June. 
 
The recent weather has left staff keeping a very close eye on the predicted weather forecast for next week. As a 
result we have decided to make some changes to the schedule for Sports Day to hopefully make it easier for both 
staff, pupils and for parents/carers.  
 
Therefore all Key Stage 2 will participate together on Monday morning, 09.00am start instead of the original 
Monday AM and PM slots. If required, the backup will be Tuesday 18th June, 09.00am start. 
 
We aim to start as close to 09.00am as possible. Therefore, can we ask that all pupils come to school in their PE kits 
ready. Should the rain arrive at any point during sports day we will aim to carry on unless it’s deemed safe not to. If 
the weather does stop us from carrying on pupils will complete sports day during their PE lessons.  
 
Should it NOT be possible for Sports Day to go ahead on Monday 17th June we will communicate to parents/carers 
via the schools Facebook page and text messaging service.  
 
The pupils have been working really hard and are looking forward to the events and showing you their skills and 
talents. To help make the events run smoothly please find below a few points which may help. 

 School will provide a number of chairs for parents/carers and wider family members who are going to be 
joining us but please feel free to bring a chair/blanket. 

 Once the gates have been opened by Mr Gibbins anyone attending is more than welcome to find a suitable 
spot on the field.  
DUE TO SAFEGUARDING WE WILL ONLY BE LEAVING OPEN THE DOUBLE GATES BY THE MAIN SCHOOL 
ENTRANCE. 

 Refreshments will be available at all events. (Thank you to Mrs Hand and Ali for organising) 

 At the end of the sports day please allow staff to safely return all the pupils to class.  

 Whilst as a school we have no issues with parents/carers taking photographs/videos as always we ask that 
you do not put photos which include other children on social media. 

 
Should you require any further information in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr D Lloyd 
Headteacher 
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